
PHOTO RELEASE 

 During the school year, we videotape and take photos of the children in classroom.  
The tapes and photos may be used for bulletin boards, classroom crafts, group 
pictures and special activities, parent review, research and educational purposes, 
press releases, and/or promotion of our program.  Please check the appropriate 
section and sign below.    

 

 _____ I give permission for my child ___________________________ to be 
included in videotaping and photos to be used by Ivy League Academy.     

 

 _____ I do not give permission for my child ______________________________         
to be included in videotaping and photos to be used by Ivy League Academy for 
the following reason(s)   

__________________________    

 

Parent Signature ________________________     Date  _________________ 


